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News No.   :  2/2012 
Date      :  19 October 2011 
Subject     : The Revenue Department’s support for the 2011 Para-badminton World  
  Championship organized by the Sports Association for the Disabled of Thailand  
  under the Royal Patronage (SADT). 
....................................................................................................................................................................................  
 

Dr.Satit Rungkasiri, Director-General of the Revenue Department, made a THB 50,000 
(fifty thousand baht) donation, on behalf of the Revenue Department in support of the athletes 
participating in the 2011 Para-badminton World Championship which will be held in Guatemala 
City during 19-26 November 2011. 

The donation took place on 19 October 2011 in the Pra-u-tain conference room on 
the 2nd floor of the Revenue Department, attended by the executives of the Revenue 
Department as well as representatives from SADT. 

Dr.Satit Rungkasiri stated that “the Revenue Department is among the first government 
agencies that has long supported and provided opportunities to people as well as athletes with 
disabilities. Taking part in the tournament is Ms.Wandee Kamtam, a temporary employee at the 
Revenue Department Call Center with leg disability, who has previously won a silver medal in the 
Women’s Singles Class BMSTL 2 at the 2010 Asian Para Games. The Revenue Department has 
allowed her to practise and to join the competition without having to take leaves.” 
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